

March 1, 2015

Advisory Committee on the Environment c/o Jacqueline Martin

Re: Advisory Committee Representative

All Council appointments to its advisory committees will expire in the new year. Therefore, it will be necessary for your organization to nominate one voting representative to the Cycling Advisory Committee. As you are no doubt aware the current Council term will expire November 30, 2014 and the current Advisory Committee term will expire February 28, 2015, the new Advisory Committee appointments will begin March 1, 2015 and will end February 28, 2019.

The Striking Committee will be addressing the matter of citizen appointments to represent the Municipal Council on its various committees for the term March 1, 2015 to February 28, 2019.

Please submit your nominee information by no later than 4:30 p.m. on November 13, 2014 to:

City Clerk
P.O. Box 5035
London ON N6A 4L9

or by e-mail to imartin@london.ca. If you require any additional information please contact Jacqueline Martin at the above e-mail address or by telephone at 519 661-2500 ext. 5417.

Cathy Saunders

City Clerk

/jm

c. Becki Schulz, Current Voting Representative

in Mart for